Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 3:56 PM

To: Nick Patz; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Open site

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Mail_Cases_Plopping

Nick,

I am forwarding your message to Donna Drogos. Donna is the program manager for the Toxics Programs in
our agency and makes the decisions regarding accepting new cases for our SLIC progam.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Nick Patz [NickPatz@CeresAssociates.com]
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 3:17 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Open site

HiJerry,

| have been having trouble getting through the receptionist, so | thought | might go straight to you with this question. |
have a client with a property that has a dry cleaner in Castro Valley. There was a Phase | and then a Phase Il by AEI. Very
light contamination, but AEl recommended getting regulatory involvement. So now WaMU will not release a large some
of contingency money until the site is opened and closed. Could you please tell me how | might accomplish this. | have
the Phase | and Phase Il report on my computer — but just do not really know where to go from here.

Thank You
Best Regards

Nick Patz

.
-
ceres
Nick Patz, President
office: (707)748-3170
mobile: (707) 208-7077



